
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent discussions regarding 

the development of the new curriculum for [specific course or program]. 

As we move forward, I would appreciate any updates on the progress made so far and any 

additional insights you may have on the implementation timeline. Your feedback is invaluable to 

ensure that we meet our curriculum goals effectively. 

Please let me know a convenient time for us to discuss this further. I am eager to collaborate and 

would like to contribute to the success of this initiative. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


